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Heller Opposes Another Short-Term Deal

Fears legislation sets up more crises in the near future 

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted against another short-term Continuing Resolution, S. XXXX.

“While I am glad the government is not going to default this week, the deal reached today sets up not one, but two more fiscal cliffs and the potential for default in months to come. This country simply must get its fiscal house in order to make the structural changes necessary to maintain a strong, economic foundation for the long-term.  
“Congress needs to get serious about address the long-term fiscal future of our country. Kicking the can down the road is not the answer. While I do not support all aspects of Simpson-Bowles, I call congressional leadership to take immediate steps to bring this proposal to the floor for a vote, while also allowing for unlimited debate and an open amendment process. Sadly, instead of rolling up our sleeves and getting to work, Congress is likely going to recess immediately.  These past few weeks have made the point very clearly that further delays in tackling our nation’s budget problems are unacceptable,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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